
COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

Held Thursday, 8th February/62. 
 

@ 7.30 p.m. 
 

PRESENT:   Captain (N.S. Dale) in the Chair, Messrs. Greaves, Plant, Jones, Buckley, Clegg, Broadbent,
 Hough and secretary. 
 
ABSENT: Apologies received from Messrs. Butlin, Hartley, Broucher and Baxendale.  
     

_____________________ 
 
MINUTES 
                    The minutes of meeting held on the 11th January, 1962, were read and approved. 
           
GREENS COMMITTEE          
 It was agreed that the top dressing and fertilisers be ordered early so that there will be 
 no delay in application to the turf.       
           
 Gorsey Lane – It was agreed that a letter be sent to the Reporter complaining about the
 almost impassable condition of Gorsey Lane.      
           
 Assistant Greenkeeper – An advertisement was to be inserted in the Ashton Reporter 
 Series for a man to act as No. 2 to Brooks.      
           
 Course Toilets – Mr. Lees was to approach a contractor he knew to get a price for 
 erecting three course toilets.        
           
 Fencing at 17th – The same contractor had quoted for fencing bordering the 17th in the 
 total amount of £30, and Mr. Lees was asked to arrange that he proceed with the 
 supplying of the materials and the erection of the fence.    
        
GENERAL COMMITTEE BUSINESS        
              
                   New Members – The following were unanimously elected  
 

Full Playing Proposed. Seconded. 
Barclay Walker H.B. Potter E.B. Hartley 
Wm. H. Haughton H.B. Potter E.B. Hartley 
George Donough E.C.W. Marshall W. Stanfield 
   
Junior   
Miss Margaret Cooper - rejoining  

                               
 Transfer – Mrs. Joan Clegg from full playing to social.     
            
 Resignations -          
  V.D. Kennah – full playing       
  E.M. Dodson – full playing (by default)      



   D. Hartle – full playing (by default)     
   J.B. Ogden – full playing (by default) 
 
 Lease – The Captain reported that the sub-committee had met the waterworks Joint 
 Committee on the subject of the Lease, and it had been agreed that it would be renewed 
 for 14 years, at £75 per annum, from 25th March, 1962. 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS          
            
 Ladies’ Committee – A letter from the Ladies’ Committee was considered which 
 contained the request to use the Smoke Room on Tuesday, March 20th for a Ladies’  
 Bridge Drive. The committee felt that this request could not be granted, but the Captain 
 was to see the Lady Captain with a view to changing the Bridge Drive to Thursday, when 
 they would be able to use the Smoke Room.      
            
 Platt Bros. Ltd., Golfing Society – It was agreed that they be allowed to play one round on
 Saturday morning, April 7th, 1962.       
            
 Retiring Committeemen – The Captain thanked the retiring committee men who were
 not seeking re-election, Mr. Plant, Mr. Buckley and Mr. Baxendale for their excellent  
 service to the Club through the years. Mr. Buckley then spoke of the committee’s  
 appreciation of Mr. Dale’s year in the Captain’s Chair, of the vast amount of work he had 
 got through, and of the success of his year of office. The Captain suitably replied. 
            
     
 

P.A. Jones  Ex-((((Captain)          8.3.62 ((date) 
 

 
 
 


